
 
 

 
 

 
Weekly Bulletin 
 
Week ending Friday 10 June 2022 
 
 

 
  

 

PE reminders for next week 
 

Indoor Cricket fixture: 

 • Tuesday 14th June after school vs Rugby Free Secondary School.  Team news will be 

announced by Mr Abbott and Mr Raffy and pupils will be told a pickup time before Tuesday. 

 

Co-curricular clubs run until 4:15pm: 

 

Tuesday lunch - Rounders (trainers needed) 
 

Tuesday after school – Athletics  
 

Wednesday after school – Rounders  
 

Wednesday after school – 5-a-side Football  
 

Thursday after school – Cricket  
 

Please follow our PE Twitter page for key information and fixtures @HoultonPEdept 

 

Pupil Sickness 
 

Please note that we do not operate a 48-hour sickness policy.  If your child is feeling well and no longer 

showing symptoms, they are able to attend school. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Speed Limit Reminder 
 

Please be reminded that the maximum speed limit on all of Signal Drive is 20mph and at busy times 

we would expect drivers to drive slower than this.  If you do enter the campus the maximum speed 

limit is 5mph.  Please drive sensibly on the school site and pull into the marked bays to drop pupils off. 

There has been more than one incident of careless driving this week, placing children’s lives in 

significant danger. We ask that you moderate your speeds and are also courteous and polite whilst in 

the car park and on our campus. 

 

 



 


